October 11, 2013

PUBLIC HOLIDAYS

The State Bank of Pakistan and all offices of SBP Banking Services Corporation,
including the Public Debt Offices will remain closed on 15th, 16" and 17 October, 2013
(Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday) being Public Holidays declared by the Government of
Pakistan on the occasion of Eid-ul-Azha.
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